

Maidstone Road, Pembury, Tunbridge Wells, Kent TN2 4TA Tel: 01892 820502

Fax: 01892 820520

Email: helen.smith@hospiceintheweald.org.uk

www.hospiceintheweald.org.uk

Mr K Jarret Underriver Cricket Club Underriver House Road Underriver SEVENOAKS TN15 OSB

20 September 2013

Dear Kendall and all the members of Underriver CC,

Thank you so much for the wonderful cheque for £164.00 which you raised from various Fundraising events. We really value your support.

We aim to continue to develop our services so we can help more and more patients with life-limiting illnesses, their carers and families. As you know, our care is characterised by its compassion and supportiveness and the way all patients, as well as those they care about are treated as individuals with unique circumstances to be addressed. Your gift is a valuable contribution to our fundraising and 90 pence of every £1 we raise goes towards care.

The continued expansion of our services is only possible through the generosity of our supporters and people like you.

Thank you so much, once again and we hope to hear from you again before too long.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Smith

**Community and Corporate Coordinator**